
From: Jeffrey Gill <jagillwpb@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 1:31 PM 
To: NHVotes <NHVotes@SOS.NH.GOV> 

Subject: Absentee Ballot Pre-processing 

I trust this email address is where I send notice of Absentee Ballot pre-processing. 

The Town of Wilmot will be pre-processing absentee ballots on Monday, November 2nd, at 10:00 AM, at the 
Wilmot Town Hall, located at 9 North Wilmot Road, Wilmot, NH 03287. 

Please let me know if you need more info or if this notification needs to go somewhere else. 

Regards, 
Jeffrey Gill, Moderator for Wilmot 


